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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:17 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Colebrook OHRV Routes

From: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 7:02 AM 
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>; Prince, Gary 
<Gary.Prince@dos.nh.gov> 
Cc: Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: Colebrook OHRV Routes

Hi Chris,
 
Thanks for the info.  From my DOT perspective, I think I need some sort of a plan that is going to show 
how the access point on NH-145 will be built.  There is likely some work that will also be needed to cut 
the ledge slope back to gain sight distance that should be shown as well.  The only reason I am asking for 
this one is the location of the existing driveway and property line as well as the grades.  I am having a 
hard time visualizing how the trail will be kept separate from the driveway that currently exists.  Let me 
know what you think.
 
Thanks
 
Phil

From: Gamache, Christopher  
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 10:18 AM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip; Prince, Gary 
Cc: Savage, Clinton 
Subject: Colebrook OHRV Routes

Phil, Gary;

Just wanted to follow up with you about the Rte 3 and Rte 145 permit applications we met on 2 weeks 
ago.  

The Town of Colebrook agrees to open the end of Hughes Road for OHRV use.  The owner of Grampy’s 
has also agreed to have the OHRV trail cross his property to get to Hughes Road.  We would be looking 
for approval to use Rte 3 from Hughes Road to the gravel road on the west side of Rte 3.  This would 
eliminate 2/3 of the use requested for Route 3.  We are now asking for Hughes Road north, 
approximately 200’.

On Route 145 the landowner who is going to allow the new trail on his property does not wish to share 
his driveway or to move his driveway.  He wants the trail at the southern property line, where he 
originally gave permission for it to be located.  The abutter to the south, Mr. Mullen, has also been 
approached the club and our office to inquire about using a portion of his property again and he says it 
is closed.   Our request for Rte 145 would remain as submitted.

Thanks, Chris 

Chris Gamache, Chief
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NH Bureau of Trails
Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH  03301
603-271-3254
Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov 
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